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Notifications N93304 ~ N93305 lodged in 2008 by Perth Motorplex and Avalon Raceway
Request for Pre-decision Conference
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27 May 2010
BY FACSIMILE & EMAIL: (02) 6243 1199 / monica.bourke@accc.gov.an

The General Manager

Adjudication Branch

Australian Competition and Consumer Commission
GPO Box 3131

CANBERRA ACT 2601

Attention:  Dr Richard Chadwick, General Manager /Ms Monica Boutke
Senior Project Officer

Dear Dr Chadwick and Ms Bourke

Notifications N93304 — N93305 lodged in 2008 by Perth Motorplex and Avalon Raceway
Request for Pre-decision Conference

We act for the National Association of Speedway Racing (NASR).

We refer to your correspondence to NASR dated 13 May 2010. In particular, we refer to your
previous communications with our client in respect of the Form G notifications of exclusive dealing
(third line forcing) conduct filed by the operatots of Perth Motorplex and Avalon Raceway in 2008
(the Tracks) (N93304 — N93305) (rogether, the Notifications) and to the Draft Notice issued by
the ACCC on 13 May 2010, proposing to revoke the Nofifications.

As you are aware, NASR has an interest in the Notifications as it is the governing body for the sport
of Speedway racing in Australia. The notified conduct set out in the Notifications also directly
relates to NASR, its licensing activities and the safety standards applicable for Speedway racing,

Accordingly, our client has requested that the ACCC hold a pre-decision conference in relation to
the Draft Notice.

We look forward to hearing from you regarding the arrangements made by the ACCC for the
holding of the requested conference.

Yours faithfully
KELLY & CO

PCI:

LUKE DALE

Partner

Direet Telephone: 08 8205 0580
Direct Facsimile: 08 8205 0BO5
Email: [dale@kellyco.com.au
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